PLAINFIELD POLICE DIVISION

September 25, 2018

The Rodgers Group
P.O. Box 831

Isiand Heignts, iNJ 08732
Dear Mr. Frank Rodgers,

I would like to express my sincere gratitude for the assistance provided by the Rodger’s
Group during our accreditation process. Rodger’s Group Consultant Mike Rogers was
~ extremely helpful, always available and a wealth of knowledge. | know | am a better
administrator for having worked with Mike.

| also know that the Plainfield Police Division is a better agency for having gone through
this process with the Rodger's Group. The Rodger’s Group has provided us with the
tools necessary to improve our professionalism, be more accountable and enhance our
transparency which is critical in today’s policing. We have also been able to set a proper
foundation for future generations of Plainfield Police Officers.

Every Rodger's Group team members | have had the privilege to work with or attend
training under has been nothing short of professional, enthusiastic and committed to this
profession. It has been my pleasure to work with the Rodger’s Group and | look forward
to the opportunity to do so again in the future.

Sincerely,

— T

Lieutenant William L. Tyler
Accreditation Manager
Plainfield Police Division



